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Rosenberg Corey

From: William Deschler <deschbil@earthlink.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 10:17 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Please don't allow passage of HB 200-A. I am a owner of rental properties in Coos County and this Bill adds 
more burden to us landlords. My wife and I have lost thousands of dollars to renters over the last 25 years 
because of the already many benefits that renters receive. Thanks Bill & Georgia Deschler 
 
 
--  
Bill & Georgia @ His Junk / Her Treasures 


